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Monthly Meeting September 10th           

 

 

 

To the Mother  of  
Sorrows 

Most holy Virgin and Mother, whose 

soul was pierced by a sword of 

sorrow in the Passion of thy divine 

Son, and who in His glorious 

Resurrection wast filled with never-

ending joy at His triumph; obtain for 

us who call upon thee, so to be 

partakers in the adversities of Holy 

Church and the sorrows of the 

Sovereign Pontiff, as to be found 

worthy to rejoice with them in the 

consolation for which we pray, in the 

charity and peace of the same Christ 

our Lord. Amen. 

Virg in  Most  
Sorrowful  

Virgin most sorrowful, pray for us.  

Amen. 

 

VIVAT JESUS 
 

September 2015 Issue 

The Challenger 
KNIGHTS IN ACTION 

 

       

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Family of the Month 
The Family of the Month is the Family 

of Kit Keen.  Kit is pictured here with 

his two sons at the Knight of Bowling.  

Congrats to Kit and his family. 

 Grand Knights Report 
- Semi Annual Audit Report #1295 has been submitted to Supreme 

-  August 18th Knight of Bowling a great time.  Suggest attend next year 

- August 24th Training Meeting held at The Christopher Room.   

Over 100+ Knights from around the metro area attended. 

-  August 29th Knights served pancakes and sausages  

at the LCIA 5K Katrina Walk and Run 

-  Thanks for those who recited the Rosary at the funeral for Jim Farrelly 

-  Coats for Kids ordered 

-  Council will host a 2nd and 3rd Degree on October 24th. 

-  Vivat Jesus, Grand Knight Robert Crais 

Knight of the Month 
The Knight of the Month is Mike 

Champagne.  Mike is our councils 

Chancellor and Youth Director.  With 

his leadership, Mike, did a great job with 

this year's Soccer Challenge which was 

held on September 12th.   

Congrats to Mike.  
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LCIA's 'Run to Recovery' Fun Run & 5K 

 

The first Lakeview Civic Improvement Association's Run to Recovery Fun Run & 5K was held on the 10th 

Anniversary of Katrina.  The event was well attended.  Our council participated in the event by serving pancakes 

and sausage to over 200+!!!  Thanks to Grand Knight Robert Crais & his son Rene', Deputy Grand Knight John 

Ronquillo, PGK Vic Welker and Anthony Rosevally for their help with this event.  And of course special thanks 

to our Kitchen Krewe for preparing over 200 meals. 

               
            Brother Knight Deacon John Pippenger Conducting  Prayer               Some Of The Participants Listening To Opening Remarks 

               
                       Present and Past Presidents of the LCIA                                           Brother Knights Serving Pancakes and Sausage 

 

Membership Update 
We are still at five new members to date.  Our quota for the year is 17.  We are at 29% of 

goal.  Did get two new insurance members, but lost one so we have a net one. We need 

five to make our quota.  There will be a First Degree at Marquette on September 30th.  

Invite a family member, friend or anyone you feel would be a great Knight. 
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A Portfolio of Protection: Part IV Long-Term Care 

Long-Term Care Insurance- Protect your assets. Get quality care. Prepare for the future.  

While life expectancies have been improving steadily, living longer may very well mean needing more care. 
Statistics show that nearly 70 percent of individuals over the age of 65 will require at least some type of long-term 
care services during their lifetime.* Those services are becoming more and more expensive, with nursing home 
care costing upward of $83,000 per year and at-home care more than $60,000 per year.* 

Yet most regular health insurance plans or government assistance programs do not provide sufficient coverage 
for long-term care needs. Long-term care insurance from the Knights of Columbus helps mitigate that risk by 
helping you cover your costs. 

Knights of Columbus Long-Term Care policies are customizable to fit your needs and come in two basic forms: 
comprehensive coverage, which covers you in a nursing home or at home, and facility-only coverage, which 
covers you in a nursing home only. 
 

Mark Kingsbery 

Field Agent 

(985)710-0661 

 

 

 
Celebrating birthdays in September are, George Voulgarakis, Jim Hotard, Stephen Reynolds, John 

Smestad Jr., Joe Monistere, Alan Horwitz, Paul Lange Jr., Brandt Fisk, David Moynan Jr., Jo'el Santa 

Teresa, Joe Airhart, Don Evans, Pierre Champagne, Will Sigl, Phillip Chauffe, John Tobler, Neal Kling, 

Anthony Cuccia, Robert Sedgeber, William Dooley Jr., Greg Dornan, John Hasselvnander, Herman Quick, 

Donald Kitt Keen, Rev. Wayman Deasy, Thomas Wright and Earl Derouen.  Happy Birthday to all!!! 

 
 

FARRELLY James Clark Farrelly, born in New Orleans on October 21, 1931, died on Wednesday, September 2, 

2015 at the age of 83. Beloved husband of Ann Bennett Farrelly for 61 years.. Loving Father of James C. Farrelly, Jr 

(Janis); Lorraine "Casey" Braud (Pat); Wendy Farrelly Barrett (Dave); Erin Worrel (John) and Mary Farrelly. Son of 

the late Frances Brupbacher Farrelly and Patrick J. Farrelly. Brother of Donald Farrelly and the late John and Patrick 

J Farrelly Jr. Also survived by 20 grandchildren and 8 great grandchildren. A graduate of Warren Easton, Mr. 

Farrelly attended LSU, served in the U.S. Army during the Korean Conflict, and graduated from Loyola University. 

He was the owner of New Orleans Shrimp Co.; past Grand Knight of St. Dominic's Council 3729 of the Knights of 

Columbus and a member of the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulcher of Jerusalem. He was past President of 

Metairie Country Club, from 1980 - 1983 a member of the Board and Past Chairman of the Louisiana Wildlife and 

Fisheries Commission. Mr. Farrelly was also a member of St. Dominic and St. Francis Xavier Catholic Churches.  
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Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge 2015 
September 12th our council conducted the Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge 2015 at the Louisiana Fire Soccer Fields 

on Marconi.  We had 15 participants and the balls were flying.  Thanks to all who helped to make this a successful event. 

Congrats to all participants and here are the results: 

Boys age 10 - Aeric Wender, Council and District Champion 

Girls age 10 - Morgan Rotolo, Council and District Champion 

Boys age 11 - Merrick Rotolo, Council and District Champion 

Girls age 11 - Madison Trauth, Council and District Champion 

Boys age 12 - Joshua Wherritt, Council and District Champion 

Girls age 13 - Belle Nguyen, Council Champion 

District Champions advance to the Diocesan Level, date to be determined.  

 

     
 

                    
 

Saints vs. Cardinals Tailgate Party September 13th 
The Saints got off to a rocky start with an opening game loss to the Arizona Cardinals 31 to 19.  For the Saints 
fourteen players played in their first NFL game.  The game was close in the fourth quarter with the score 24 to 19 
until the Saints gave up a touchdown after punting with less than three minutes to go in the game.  It is feast or 
famine with the Saints.  The offense managed to put up over 400 yards in offense.  However, the defense gave up 
over 400 yards.  Mr. Voodat made an appearance but it was not enough voodoo magic to avoid a loss by the Saints. 

                                             
 

 

 



Upcoming Events 
 

 
Schedule On Right 
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Monthly Meeting Dates for 2015:  Rosary @6:30 Followed by       

Dinner & Meeting 

 

October 8th  November 12th December 10th 

January 14th  February 11th 
********************************************************************* 

On Sunday, September 27th, St. Dominic Parish Family Day Celebration.   
11:30 To 3:00.  There will be food, drinks, fun for the kids and the very 
popular bingo.  The Knights have offered to help at this event.  We have 
been asked to help serve drinks and clean-up afterwards.  We also have 
been given permission to recruit new members.  
**********************************************************************

Saturday, October 24th.  Our council will be conducting a 2nd and 3rd Degree 

at the Christopher Room.  Registration 7:00-8:45AM.   NO CANDIDATE 

WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER 8:45AM.    2nd Degree begins at 9:00 AM 

followed by 3rd Degree. Dinner will be served after both degrees. DRESS FOR 

DEGREE Coat and tie is recommended, but not mandatory.  No shorts, cut-offs 

or T-shirts. Third Degree members are requested to dress accordingly for this 

Major Degree. 
********************************************************************** 
Sunday, October 25th.  Saints vs. Colts Tailgate Party.  Doors open at 11:00.  

Kickoff at Noon.  $10.00 per person donation includes food, beer and 

refreshments.  BYOL.  There will be a football pool.  $5.00 per square.  

$100.00 per quarter payout.  Geaux Saints and Coral the Colts!!!! 
**********************************************************************   

Our council's Hour of Adoration is every Friday at 6:00 PM.  Please  

E-mail Vic Welker at vwelker55@gmail.com if you can commit to be an adorer 

in the future. 

Contact Names & Numbers 
 
Grand Knight: Robert Crais 458-9747 rcrais@bellsouth.net 

Deputy Grand 

Knight: 

John Ronquillo 352-2827 John.ronquillo@yahoo.com 

Chancellor: Mike Champagne 782-4543 micheljch@hotmail.com  

Warden: Herman Quick 887-9164 hermanandmillie@yahoo.com 

Recorder: Mike Caillouet 460-4393 mcaillouet@cox.net 

Treasurer: Bill Boesch 583-3531 kc3729@gmail.com 

Advocate: Anthony Cuccia 288-4060 avcuccia@hotmail.com 

Financial Secretary: John Tobler 813-8630 jwtobler@gmail.com 

Outside Guard: Robert Clavier 554-2466 clavierjean@yahoo,com 

Inside Guard: Paul Tchiblakian 952-3079 paultchibla@cox.net 

Spiritual Advisor: John Pippenger 610-3858 jpipp@aol.com  

Chaplain Fr. Michael 

O’Rourke 

482-4156 pastor@stdparish.org  

3 Year Trustee: Robert Martin 835-4777 robertmar10@aol.com 

2 Year Trustee: Tom Barbera 888-2355 tbarbera@flh-law.com 

1 Year Trustee: Victor Welker 284-8377 vwelker55@gmail.com 

District Deputy: Adrian Bruneau  adrianbruneau@gmail.com 
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